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FDA – Food Facility Registration 
 

 
Grain Processing Corporation has registered our facilities involved in the manufacture, 
packaging or storage of food with the US Food and Drug Administration (FDA) in 
accordance with the Public Health Security and Bioterrorism Preparedness and 
Response Act of 2002.  
 
Section 415 of the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act (FD&C Act) [21 U.S.C. § 
350d] requires food facilities that are required to register with FDA to renew such 
registrations during the period beginning on October 1 and ending on December 31 of 
each even-numbered year. 
 
The renewal registration has been completed and is valid through December 31, 2024 
for the locations listed below. The registration number for each of our facilities is 
confidential. 
 
 
Facility     Address 
Grain Processing Corporation 1600 Oregon Street Muscatine, Iowa 52761 
 
Grain Processing Corporation 1443 S 300 W Washington, IN 47501 
 
Grain Processing Corporation       2211 6th Ave Grinnell, Iowa 50112  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
Marcie Hanssen 
Quality & Regulatory Specialist  
Grain Processing Corporation 
Ph. 563-264-4735 
marcie_hanssen@grainprocessing.com 
 


